
[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]










December 31, 2007
Subject: Health Insurance Premiums

Dear Retiree:

For those retirees enrolled in the health insurance programs sponsored by the County of Fresno, the amount of your health insurance premium may be deducted from your monthly retirement benefit.  New premiums (rates) are included in your December 2007 monthly retirement benefit payment.  Please review your December 2007 notification of deposit or check stub carefully to ensure that the correct premium amount is being deducted. 
Please note that the County of Fresno has contracted with Benefit Management Technologies, Incorporated (BMTI) as a third party administrator for the County sponsored health insurance program.  Any questions regarding eligibility, insurance coverage or premiums should be directed to BMTI at the following address:

	Mailing Contact Information
	Phone / Email Contact Information

	Customer Service
	877-684-BMTI (toll free)

	Benefit Management Technologies, Incorporated (BMTI)
	877-684-2684

	PO Box 7328
	209-475-4845  (Fax)

	Stockton, CA  95267-0328
	209-475-4840  (Direct)

	
	Email Correspondence to:

FRESNO@BMTI.com


You may also contact the County of Fresno Department of Personnel Services, Employee Benefits Division at (559) 488-3069.

Sincerely,

ROBERTO L. PEÑA

RETIREMENT ADMINISTRATOR

[image: image1.jpg]Budy Vot




Becky Van Wyk

Assistant Retirement Administrator
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Roberto L. Peña


Retirement Administrator
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